
 

        Friday 25th March 2022 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As an enrichment to our topic ‘The Street Beneath Our Feet’ we are hopeful to announce a trip for 
Classes 1 and 2 to The Model Village at Bourton on the Water. The trip will take place on 
Wednesday 6th April 2022 and will be during normal school hours. As we are still very much having 
to manage the Coronavirus, please be mindful that should we continue to experience staff shortages or 
have an outbreak, unfortunately the trip would need to be postponed.  
 
As part of the day, children will have the opportunity to explore the model village as well as its 
miniatures exhibit, which depicts scenes of traditional English life from market days to days spent in 
the classroom. For more information please see: https://theoldnewinn.co.uk/model-village  
 
A few things:  

 Please bring a drink and healthy snack for break time, and a packed lunch including drinks (no 
fizzy drinks please) in a bag that the children can easily carry, e.g. a backpack. 

 Please wear school uniform with sensible shoes and a hat and/or coat (weather depending)  
 Please inform a member of staff if your child suffers from travel sickness.  
 No sweets please.  
 The children will not need any money.  
 Universal (Reception, Year 1 and Year2) and traditional free school meals, can order a packed 

lunch from the school office. Please let Mrs Cornelius know by Monday 4th April.  
 
We are very grateful to the FUS who have kindly contributed £250 towards the cost of the trip. This 
ensures that the school can continue to provide enriching experiences to the children. We are asking 
parents for a contribution of £5 per child via Parent Pay to cover the remaining costs for the coach and 
admission fees. If the school is unable to cover the costs, without using funds necessary for basic 
educational resources, the trip may not go ahead. Please come and speak to us if you require support 
with this.   
 
We look forward to an enjoyable trip.   
 
Mrs Grace and the Uley School Team 
 
 

https://theoldnewinn.co.uk/model-village

